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CORRECTION TO MARCH NEWSLETTER 

 

In the March newsletter on page 3 under “ELECTIONS AT THE AHBIC AGM” it says that Neil Bingley 

is one of the Executive whose term will expire this AGM and he is eligible for re-election.  This is 

incorrect.  Neil’s current term will not expire until the AGM in 2017. 

 

Peter McDonald is the other Executive member whose term will expire at the time of this year’s 

AGM on 15 July, 2016 and he is eligible for re-election. 

 

Apologies to Neil and Peter for the incorrect information. 

 

 

Trevor Weatherhead 

Executive Director 

31 March, 2016. 

 

mailto:ahbic@honeybee.org.au

